
 

 
 

 

 

8 July 2022 
 
Email Sent on behalf of NHS England North West - School Aged Immunisation Service 
Survey  
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
NHS England North West would like to understand your views and feedback about School Aged 
Immunisation services. The findings from this survey will inform future planning of these services. 
A link to a short survey is included below: 
 
https://nhs.researchfeedback.net/s.asp?k=165712699386. 
 
NHS England Northwest would like to thank Parents & Guardians for taking the time to complete this 
survey. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Tricia Spedding 
Head of Public Health 
NHS England - North West 

https://nhs.researchfeedback.net/s.asp?k=165712699386

